
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2025 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Ofsted 
We are so proud of how well the children did when we 

had our OFSTED inspection just before half term. They 

were not fazed by the unfamiliar faces walking around, 

they confidently shared what they had been learning 

and showed them just how amazing they all are! We 

have not had the official report yet, but when we do we 

will let you know!   

 

     

 

 

      

 

 

 

Reminders  

• Please return Story sacks by the start of 

the following week, so we can allocate the 

sack to the next child 

. 

• Please note any changes to your child’s 

hours/sessions – must be emailed in and 2-

month notice is needed.  

 

•  It is very cold at the moment, please can 

you ensure your child has a warm coat, hat 

and gloves in school, thank you.  

 

• Please book in for a parents evening slot if 

you have not already done so. You can check 

the availability with any member of the 

preschool team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Notes 
After Easter we will be learning about ‘people who 

help us’, please let us know if you work in the 

emergency services and would be able to come in and 

talk to the children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our current topic is: Spring 

Over the next few week’s we will be:  

• Looking for signs of spring  

• Hatching some chicks from an egg.  

• Visiting our wildlife area.  

• Taking part in more forest school activities 

• Learning about Easter. 

• Continuing with learning new phonemes in our 

phonics sessions.  

• Hosting an easter egg hunt with parents (dates to 

follow)  

• Having an Easter bonnet parade.  

• Learning to blend short words 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check us out! 
Some recent photos……… 

         

        


